DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,a DENR

REPORT ON THE VESSEL SEEN ON STA. CRUZ, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

1 message
IEC PENRO Occidental Mindoro <iopenrooksimin@gmail.com> Sat, Jun 17, 2023 at 11:57 PM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com

Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Good day.

Respectfully forwarded is the report on the vessel seen
on the waters of Sta. Cruz, Occidental Mindoro.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/115¢c-KY2ZZaftW7_
-6ARURLP_D2TC90i_

Thank you.

For your information and further instruction.


https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1I5c-KY2ZZaftW7_-6ARuRLP_D2TC9Oi_

